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May 18, 2010 
 
Colin McLorg 
Manager, Regulatory Policy and Relations 
Toronto Hydro-Electric System Limited 
14 Carlton Street 
Toronto ON  M5B 1K5 
 
Dear Mr. McLorg:  
 
Re: Toronto Hydro-Electric System Limited (“THESL”)  

Application for Recovery of Approved Costs Incurred by THESL for the 
Emergency Correction of Contact Voltage Conditions on its System 
Board File Number EB-2010-0193 
 

This letter acknowledges the Board’s receipt, on May 14, 2010, of your application for 
recovery of approved costs incurred by THESL for the emergency correction of contact 
voltage conditions on its system.  The Board has assigned File Number EB-2010-0193 
to this matter.  Please refer to this number in all future correspondence to the Board 
regarding this matter.  
 
The Board will issue further correspondence indicating the next steps to be taken in this 
matter and corresponding dates. 
 
Please direct any questions relating to this application to Martin Davies, Project Advisor 
at 416-440-8107 or Martin.Davies@oeb.gov.on.ca. 
 
 
Yours truly, 
 
Originally Signed By 
 
John Pickernell 
Assistant Board Secretary  
 
 


